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COVID-19 Vaccinations at Kyoto University 

 

In accordance with the Japanese government's policy to provide COVID-19 vaccinations at 

universities, Kyoto University is preparing to implement on-campus COVID-19 vaccinations to 

accelerate the vaccination process and reduce the burden on regional governments.  

 

At present, the university is coordinating with the relevant organizations to provide the vaccinations 

to persons who wish to receive them as detailed below. Further details will be announced as soon as 

they become available. 

 

Commencement date: Vaccinations will commence when the COVID-19 vaccinations become 

available (expected to be early July) 

Venue: The Kyoto University Hospital 

Eligibility: Students, faculty, staff, etc., who wish to receive the vaccination 

Number of vaccinations to be administered: Vaccinations will be provided on Saturdays and Sundays 

to a maximum of 3,000 persons per day. 

 

Note: The COVID-19 vaccinations shall be provided only to persons who wish to receive them. It is 

not mandatory to receive the COVID-19 vaccination, and those who do not receive the vaccination 

will not be disadvantaged or penalized in any way. 

 

 

 

Contact: 

830vaccine@mail2.adm.kyoto-u.ac.jp 

 


